
April will be a busy month! We will start off by finishing up our 
Easter and spring unit; we pray you had a wonderful Easter break 

with your families celebrating Jesus’ glorious resurrection. 
After this first week back, we will turn our attention to our 

summer camp unit for the final weeks of our preschool year.  We 
will be having a visit from the Morton Public Library children’s 

librarian and special camp out days too! Watch for more 
information in backpacks coming soon. 

Monday, April 8 & Tuesday, April 9 
Story time visit with MPL children’s librarian 

Monday, May 6 & Tuesday, May 7 
Summer camp  out days at school 

Thursday, May 9 
2nd semester Lunch Bunch &  
enrichment classes last day 

Monday, May 13 – 10:30 AM 
Closing chapel & program in grade school gym 

All MW, MWF & MTWTh classes 
Tuesday, May 14 – 10:30 AM 

Closing chapel & program in grade school gym 
TTh , 5-morning & 5s preK classes  

-We are really enjoying our outside time with this 
wonderful spring weather (most days!). Please have 
your child continue to dress for outside activities and  

the inevitable mud that might be present in our 
outdoor areas during these spring months. 

-It’s hart to believe we are making plans to share our 
preschool closing chapel service and program with you! 
All are welcome to join us for our service and program 

in the grade school gym, starting at 10:15 each 
morning. Following the program, children will be 

dismissed to their families to start their summer break. 
We can’t wait to celebrate the end of a fantastic 

preschool year with you! 

Unit: Summer Camp 
Preschoolers will: 

-learn about weather, activities, 
clothing, and safety related to the 

summer season and camping 
-learn about various types of insects 

and spiders 
-learn about creatures that live in lakes 
-prepare for the end of the school year 
and the transition to summer and next 

year’s class 

Letter Focus:   
T, U, V, W & X 

 
Bible Verse: 

“He cares about you.” 
1 Peter 5:7 

 
Preschool Chapel Services: 

April 8 & 9 at 9:15 
Bethel Church sanctuary 

All are welcome! 
 


